Dike, Darlene

From: Lisa Lobb _

Sent: 25 June 2015 17:12

To: Planning

Subject: APPLICATION REF 2015/2787/P - 1 BRIDGE APPROACH, LONDON, NW1 88D

ATTN: James Clark

We are writing in connection with the above mentioned application, as we are one of the
companies located at Iron Bridge House, the premises which are located behind the property in
question.

We object to the application due to the constant noise levels we are already experiencing from
work already in progress at the property.

We are unsure whether this work is subject to planning permission, but it is causing complaints
from our occupants because the level of noise during office hours is creating problems with the
smooth running of our organisation.

If planning permission is given, despite this, then we require noise and disturbance levels to be

kept to a minimum and, in particular, at no point is there to be any work done which impedes or
restricts access to our offices or driveway, which is in constant use.

Should you wish to discuss this further, please contact_or telephone
him on_

Thank you.

LISA LOBB
For and on behalf of Carlin Music

Lisa Lobb
Office Manager & PA To Finance Director » Carlin Music Corporation




